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VanMouwerik Reid

From: David Chassman <dchassman@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 7:46 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I will be retiring in the next 24 month's.  If this bill passes I recommend my son-in-law close the business.  Why not just 
have Socialized Medicine in Oregon and make all businesses and households share the financial burden. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Chassman 
263 Chemeketa St NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
dchassman@comcast.net 
 


